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GENERAL NOTICE

NOTICE 645 OF 2010

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORT

NOTICE OF INTENTION TO INTRODUCE THE TRANSPORT LAWS REPEAL BILL,
2010 INTO PARLIAMENT

The Minister of Transport intends introducing the Transport Laws Repeal Bill, 2010(“the
Bill") in Parliament during the third term of 2010. The Bill was published for comments in '
Government Gazette Notice No. 150 of 2009 as Transport Acts Repeal Bill, 2009 and
has been changed to Transport Laws Repeal Bill, 2010, but the contents are the same.

The object of the Bill is as follows:
-To repeal certain obsolete and redundant laws

Interested persons and institutions should forward their submissions on the draft Bill to
the Secretary of Parliament on or before the 14™ July 2010. Copies of the Bill can be
obtained from;

T.H.M Mphahlele

Department of Transport

Forum Building

C/ o Struben and Bosman Street
Pretoria

Tel (012) 309 3481

Email address Mphahlet@dot.gov.za.






